16.09.22

Dear parents/carers

We are pleased to let you know that your child’s Nature School sessions will begin from next week,
in our wonderful space at the back of our rear garden.

In the past all our children have loved Nature School, so we are sure the children are going to have a
great time. Mrs McDonald and Mrs Thompson are also very excited about beginning the sessions.

Your child/children’s weekly Nature School session will be on a Thursday morning.



